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STAFF 
Fr. Chris Cauchi, Pastor & Executive Director 
fr.chris@newmantoronto.com 
Erin Kinsella, Associate Director of Campus 
Outreach chaplaincy@newmantoronto.com 
Sonal Castelino, Associate Director of 
Formation and Programs 
sonal.castelino@newmantoronto.com  
Patrick Douglas, Director of HR and Op.s 
patrick.douglas@newmantoronto.com 
Anne Skrepichuk, Administrative Assistant  
anne.skrepichuk@newmantoronto.com 
Christina Labriola, 11 a.m. Sun. Mass Music 
Ministry, christina.labriola@newmantoronto.com 
Charlie Min, 7:00 p.m. Sunday Mass Music 
Ministry; charles.min@newmantoronto.com 
Samantha Koon, Development Officer 
samantha.koon@newmantoronto.com 

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAMS 
BAPTISMAL PREPARATION 

Fr. Chris Cauchi (see Staff) 
CATHOLIC INITIATION PROGRAM  
(RCIA / CONFIRMATION) 
Sonal Castelino (see Staff) 
CHILDRENõS LITURGY 
Carolina Petrelli, carolina.petrelli@utoronto.ca 
FIRST COMMUNION/RECONCILIATION 
Sonal Castelino (see Staff) 
MARRIAGE PREPARATION 

Larry Richard, 416-979-2468 

COMMITTEES 
PASTORAL ADVISORY COUNCIL 

Johan, johan.demeester@sympatico.ca 
NEWMAN YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY 
Bluky, nyamtoronto@gmail.com 
FINANCE COUNCIL  
Patrick (see Staff) 
LITURGY COMMITTEE  
Fr. Chris (see Staff)  
NEWMAN FOUNDATION 
Fr. Chris (see Staff) 
VOLUNTEER SCREENING 
Nancy, nancysidle@sympatico.ca 

WEEKDAY HOURS  

Centre: 10:00 a.m.ð 6:00 p.m.  

Church: 9:00 a.m.ð 4:30 p.m.  

NEWMAN CENTRE CONTACTS 

GROUPS 
CATHOLIC BIOETHICS STUDENTS CLUB  
Raphael, rafael.sumalinog@mail.utoronto.ca  
COFFEE & DOUGHNUT MINISTRY (11 A.M.) 
Diane, dlauziere@sympatico.ca 
COMMUNION AND LIBERATION 
Vivian, Vivian.britto@mail.utoronto.ca 
COUPLES FOR CHRIST YOUTH  
Niccolo, niccolo.arboleda@gmail.com 
COURAGE  
Tina, newmancourage@yahoo.ca 
FAITH & SCIENCE GROUP 
Sonal, sonal.castelino@newmantoronto.com 
KOREAN LEGION OF MARY 
Justin, jjuno91@live.com 
NEWMAN CATHOLIC STUDENTS CLUB 
Nathan, nj.fernandes@mail.utoronto.ca 
OUR PLACE 
David, david.collins.1961@hotmail.com 
OUT OF THE COLD 
Mary, marykhanson66@hotmail.com 
RAISING FAITH-FILLED KIDS 
Nicole, rffknewman@gmail.com 
ST. FRANCIS TABLE 
Anne, awrighthoward@gmail.com 
U OF T CHINESE CATHOLIC COMMUNITY  
Stephen, stephensiu.tam@gmail.com 
U OF T STUDENTS FOR LIFE  
Michelle, michelle.caluag@mail.utoronto.ca 
VERBUM DEI PRAYER GROUP  
Monica, monica.gomezorozco@mail.utoronto.ca 
 

STUDENT CAMPUS MINISTRY TEAM 
Lisa Caballero              Andrew Taylor 
Leo Ufimtsev                Kaylee Moynihan   
Conchita DôSouza        Damian Chechlacz 
 

VISION:  To be the spiritual home for Catholic students on the University of Torontoôs downtown campus. 
 

MISSION: To provide a variety of opportunities for students to live out the teachings of Jesus by exploring, 
deepening and celebrating our Catholic faith; by serving those in need; and by experiencing the richness of a 
community rooted in Christ. We accomplish our mission in three key ways: University Parish, Student Campus 
Ministry (Residency Formation Program) and Chaplaincy Outreach to Students. 
 

NEW TO THE COMMUNITY? 
Each Sunday, a Pastoral Council Member (following the 11:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. Mass), will be on hand in the Oak 
Room to welcome and assist any new members. 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
Every Tuesday 7:30 p.m. 

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES 
ALTAR SERVING 
Rogelio Jauregui, rogelio_mir@hotmail.com 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
Sr. Terry Dalla, CSJ: 416-533-2561 

HOSPITALITY  MINISTRY  
Julie Wright, julie.wright@mail.utoronto.ca 

LECTORS 
Stephanie Privitera-Patterson,  
stephanie.privitera@gmail.com 
LAY PASTORAL VISITING 
Anne Skrepichuk (see Staff) 

CONFESSION 

Monday - Friday 11:45 a.m. - 12:05 p.m. 

or by Appointment. 

mailto:kaspar.ng@gmail.com
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On the Cover:  The hands of Christians uniting in the light of Christ.  

Fr. Chris 
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New to Newman? Please make yourself known to a Minister of Hospitality (usher) so that we can let you 
know what is happening in our Parish. You may also register as a parishioner at the reception desk in the 
house. Parishioners with a change of address, please inform the reception desk. For donation envelopes 
please visit the reception desk.  

F ROM THE PASTOR½S DESK 
Dear Newmanites, 
 
 At the Last Supper, Jesus looked up to Heaven and prayed: άIƻƭȅ CŀǘƘŜǊΣ 
protect them in your name that you have given me, so that they may be one, as we 
ŀǊŜ ƻƴŜΦέ (John 17:11).  This prayer of the Son to the Father is probably the most 
quoted scriptural passage when it comes to promoting Christian Unity.  Christ 
prayed earnestly for our unity and so we should never tire of praying and working 
for an end to the scandal of Christian disunity. 
 For the past hundred years, countless Christians around the world have resolved to participate 
in the annual Week of Prayer for Christian Unity. In the northern hemisphere, this week of prayer 
generally takes place between January 18th and 25th.  Since 1968, the World Council of Churches and the 
Roman Catholic Pontifical Council for Promoting Christian Unity have jointly prepared materials for this 
ƛƴƛǘƛŀǘƛǾŜΦ  ¢Ƙƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ǊŜǎƻǳǊŎŜ ǿŀǎ ǇǊƻŘǳŎŜŘ ōȅ ǊŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǘƛǾŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ ǾŀǊƛƻǳǎ ŎƘǳǊŎƘŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŜŎǳƳŜƴƛŎŀƭ 
ƻǊƎŀƴƛȊŀǘƛƻƴǎ ƛƴ .ǊŀȊƛƭ ŀƴŘ ƛǎ ƛƴǎǇƛǊŜŘ ōȅ /ƘǊƛǎǘΩǎ ŜƴŎƻǳƴǘŜǊ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ {ŀƳŀǊƛǘŀƴ ǿƻƳŀƴ όǎŜŜ WƻƘƴ пΥм-
42).  The document calls for άǳƴƛǘȅ ƛƴ ŘƛǾŜǊǎƛǘȅέ as a way to defeat the unfortunate άŎƻƳǇŜǘƛǘƛƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ 
ǊŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ ƳŀǊƪŜǘέ.  I invite our community to participate in this interdenominational journey of prayer.  
The materials are available online at http://www.vatican.va/roman_curia/pontifical_councils/chrstuni/
weeks-prayer-doc/rc_pc_chrstuni_doc_20140611_week-prayer-2015_en.html.  There, scriptural 
meditations are provided for each day of the Week of Prayer.  Another option is to attend an 
Ecumenical Prayer Service ς ǘƘŜ bŜǿƳŀƴ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ /ƭǳō ƛǎ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ¦ ƻŦ ¢Ωǎ aǳƭǘƛ-Faith 
Centre and other Christian student groups on campus to host such a Service at Newman.  This meeting 
will be held on January 22nd and all are welcome to attend. 
 tǊŀȅŜǊ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ŦƛǊǎǘ ƻŦ ǿƘŀǘ tƻǇŜ CǊŀƴŎƛǎ Ŏŀƭƭǎ άǎǇƛǊƛǘǳŀƭ ŜŎǳƳŜƴƛǎƳέ όDŜƴŜǊŀƭ !ǳŘƛŜƴŎŜΣ hŎǘΦ уΣ 
2014).  It must be accompanied by works of charity.  Why not volunteer at Street Patrol, Out of the 
Cold, Our Place or St. Francis Table?  These wonderful programs of social outreach that we have at 
Newman serve the most in need, irrespective of their faith background, and are an excellent way to 
bring to life our faith in the love and compassion of God for every human person. 
 At the beginning of this New Year let us resolve to do more for Christian unity.  Let us look for 
concrete opportunities that can bring us closer to our separated brothers and sisters, starting with 
prayer and works of charity.  Happy New Year! 

mailto:kaspar.ng@gmail.com
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Why did the cow cross the road? 

 

 To get to the udder side.  

Need a laugh? 

¢ƘŜ ²ƛŘƻǿΩǎ hŦŦŜǊƛƴƎ 

She had long grey-black hair, brown eyes, and looked about fifty-four. She 
wore a green Parisian style beret that had been well used, accompanied by a 
long black old dirty sweater. She came from London, Ontario and her name 
was Colette. 

Colette approached me on the busy streets of Toronto one night asking for some money to buy food 
at A & Wτher favourite fast food joint. As I walked with Colette to the restaurant she asked if it was 
okay with me if she ordered two Mama Burgers and a diet Coke, which of course I assured her 
would be fine. Colette carried nothing with her because she probably owned nothing. On the short 
walk I had the chance to learn a bit about her. 

As the two young teenagers in front of us at the A & W were paying for their order, they had all but 
ten cents to owe. Their eyes met mine, and I am sure I reflected the same astonishment that had 
flooded their faces, as Colette, without hesitation, offered them ten cents. My charity seemed like 
ƴƻ ōǳǊŘŜƴ ŀǘ ŀƭƭ ŀŦǘŜǊ ǿƛǘƴŜǎǎƛƴƎ /ƻƭŜǘǘŜΩǎ ƻŦŦŜǊƛƴƎΦ 

ά¢Ǌǳƭȅ L ǘŜƭƭ ȅƻǳΣ ǘƘƛǎ ǇƻƻǊ ǿƛŘƻǿ Ƙŀǎ Ǉǳǘ ƛƴ ƳƻǊŜ ǘƘŀƴ ŀƭƭ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ ŎƻƴǘǊƛōǳǘƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 
treasury. For all of them have contributed out of their abundance; but she out of her poverty has 
Ǉǳǘ ƛƴ ŜǾŜǊȅǘƘƛƴƎ ǎƘŜ ƘŀŘΣ ŀƭƭ ǎƘŜ ƘŀŘ ǘƻ ƭƛǾŜ ƻƴΦέ όaŀǊƪ мнΥпм-44) 

Colette would probably be surprised to know that she gave much more to me than the equivalent of 
ǘǿƻ aŀƳŀ .ǳǊƎŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ŀ ŘƛŜǘ ŎƻƪŜ ǘƘŀǘ ŜǾŜƴƛƴƎΦ ά²ŀƭƪƛƴƎ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊΣέ ƛǎ ǿƘŀǘ tƻǇŜ CǊŀƴŎƛǎ ǎŀƛŘ ǿƛƭƭ 
bring Christian unity. I am unsure if Colette was Christian, but she reflected the woman in the 
Gospelτshe brought the light of Christ to me. Unity begins with finding Christ everywhere, in 
everyone, and maybe even in a walk to A & W. 

-Daniela De Ciantis, Editor of the Newman News 

If you have any feedback about the bulletin (suggestions, comments, concerns) please email me at 
bulletin@newmantoronto.com, or you may send feedback via mail to the Newman Centre to 
remain anonymous.  
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W ords from blessed John Henry Cardinal Newman  
 

 

 

So long Thy power hath blest me, sure it still 
          Will lead me on, 
O'er moor and fen, o'er crag and torrent, till 
          The night is gone; 
And with the morn those angel faces smile 
Which I have loved long since, and lost awhile. 
 
June 16, 1833. 
(Verses on Various Occasions, 90) 

 
LEAD, Kindly Light, amid the encircling gloom 
          Lead Thou me on! 
The night is dark, and I am far from homeτ 
          Lead Thou me on! 
Keep Thou my feet; I do not ask to see 
The distant sceneτone step enough for me. 
 
I was not ever thus, nor pray'd that Thou 
          Shouldst lead me on. 
I loved to choose and see my path, but now 
          Lead Thou me on! 
I loved the garish day, and, spite of fears, 
Pride ruled my will: remember not past years. 

Lives of the Saints: St. Thomas AquinasτJanuary 28th 

He is the go to saint for many students when exam season hits and the papers pile up. St Thomas 
Aquinas is a doctor of the church and is the patron saint of universities and students. Born in 1226, 
Thomas Aquinas at the young age of five was placed in the care of the 
Benedictines of Monte Casino. Thomas was a bright fellow surpassing all 
of his classmates in learning and also in the practice of virtue, especially 
ǘƘŀǘ ƻŦ ŎƘŀǎǘƛǘȅΦ IŜ ƛǎ ŀƭǎƻ ƴŀƳŜŘ ά!ƴƎŜƭƛŎ 5ƻŎǘƻǊέ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƎƛŦǘ ƻŦ 
chastity God gave to him. Thomas persevered in his vocation becoming a 
priest at the age of twenty-six and receiving his doctorate at the age of 
thirty-one. 

One of the more well known pieces of Aquinas is Summa Theologica, 
which was left unfinished because he fell sick on his way to the second 
Council of Lyons and died in 1274. Aquinas was canonized in 1323 by 
Pope Pius V. St. Thomas Aquinas wrote and spoke with brilliance and 
clarity, and will be remembered as one of the most influential theologians 
of all time, but also as the patron of our beloved parish.  

Information taken from: 
http://www.catholic.org/saints/saint.php?saint_id=2530 
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bŜǿƳŀƴ /ŜƴǘǊŜΩǎ {ǘΦ ¢ƘƻƳŀǎ !ǉǳƛƴŀǎ /ƘǳǊŎƘ wƻƻŦ tǊƻƧŜŎǘ CǳƴŘ 
  
While we expected the church roof project to be completely finished by Christmas, the weather did not 
cooperate.  The snow blast in December forced the workers to defer to the first week of January.  The 
west side eaves, downspouts and final touches are expected to be finished shortly. 
  
Funding Considerations 
Our community has been asked to contribute to a portion of the total project cost of $500,000, borne 
mainly by the Archdiocese of Toronto as a demonstration of their commitment to campus ministry at the 
Newman Centre, as well as by an anonymous donor who gave $100,000. ¢ƘŜ bŜǿƳŀƴ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΩǎ 
funding goal is $80,000, and it is our hope to surpass it. We have asked, and many in our community 
have responded - God bless you for your generosity! 
  
The total amount raised by Newman in 2014 is $28,590 (not including credit card donations from 
December ς will be recorded in January) . In 2015, we will be integrating our fundraising efforts for the 
ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ǊƻƻŦ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ !ǊŎƘŘƛƻŎŜǎŜ ƻŦ ¢ƻǊƻƴǘƻΩǎ CŀƳƛƭȅ ƻŦ CŀƛǘƘ /ŀǇƛǘŀƭ /ŀƳǇŀƛƎƴΣ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ǎƻƻƴΦ  As such, 
we will be suppressing the monthly maintenance fund collection for the time being.  Stay tuned for more 
details. 
  
Newman Centre House Projects 
  
New Flooring 
Over the Christmas break, it was anything but 
quiet around the Newman Centre house.  With the 
student campus ministers home for the holidays, 
we removed the torn and aged carpeting 
throughout the 3rd floor residences, which is now 
being replaced with new laminate floors.  Due to 
some unforeseen circumstances there have been 
some delays, pushing the work into the first week 
of classes as we uncovered areas of sub-par sub-
flooring that had to be replaced.  We are happy to 
report the work is now complete. 
  
 

Construction News  
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ά[Ŝǘ ǳǎ ƛƳŀƎƛƴŜ Ƙƻǿ ƻǳǊ ǿƻǊƭŘ ǿƻǳƭŘ ŎƘŀƴƎŜ ƛŦ ŜǾŜǊȅ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǳǎ ōŜƎŀƴ 
immediately, and here, to take care seriously and to take care generously of 
his relation with God and with his neighbour; if we were to put into practice 
the golden rule of the Gospel, proposed by Jesus in his discourse on the 
ƳƻǳƴǘŀƛƴΥ άLƴ ŜǾŜǊȅǘƘƛƴƎ Řƻ ǘƻ ƻǘƘŜǊǎ ŀǎ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜƳ Řƻ ǘƻ ȅƻǳΤ 
ŦƻǊ ǘƘƛǎ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǿ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻǇƘŜǘǎΦέ όMatthew 7:12); if we looked at the 
other, especially the neediest, with the eyes of goodness and tenderness, as 
God looks at us, waits for us and forgives us; if we found in humility our 
ǎǘǊŜƴƎǘƘ ŀƴŘ ƻǳǊ ǘǊŜŀǎǳǊŜΗ !ƴŘ ǎƻ ƻŦǘŜƴ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŀŦǊŀƛŘ ƻŦ ǘŜƴŘŜǊƴŜǎǎΣ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŀŦǊŀƛŘ ƻŦ ƘǳƳƛƭƛǘȅΗέ  
 
(Address to Vatican Employees, Dec. 22, 2014) 

Three other flooring installations are being completed this month.  The 
1st floor public washroom under the stairs is getting a new tile floor in 
keeping with the historical character of the house, as approved by the 
Ontario Heritage Trust.  The 2nd floor public washroom is also being tiled 
with a similar design to the 1st floor.  Finally, the 2ndfloor residence kitchen 
has a new vinyl tile installed to replace the cracked sheet flooring. 
  
We are grateful to the Archdiocese for providing the funding for this important work in the house, 
budgeted at $20,000. 

  
2nd Floor Study Room 
The 2nd floor study room (recently opened last September) had a facelift 
over the Christmas break with a bright new paint job and new 
furniture.  Please feel free to drop by and help yourself to a coffee (for a 
subsidized cost of 25 cents) and enjoy the quiet reading space. 

Teachings of Pope Francis  
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Newman ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

2015 Sunday Offertory Envelopes  
 To get your new box of envelopes for 2015, please pick up any box from the reception desk in the 
house (they will not be labelled by name). Then, the first 3 times you use your envelopes, please write in 
your full name, email address and mailing address with your offering and put in the basket on Sunday. 
Your new envelope number will be linked with your giving file at the office, thus linking your donation 
history at Newman. Please note: your existing envelope number will no longer be assigned to you in the 
new year, thus it is important that your name and address are written on your first 3 envelopes in order to 
ensure proper credit. For pre-authorized giving donors, please also continue to pick up a box of envelopes, 
if you wish to include your blank envelope in the basket symbolizing your weekly gift to the parish.  
 This year we are very grateful to Marcel Haber of Haber Envelopes for providing these donation 
envelopes free of charge. An alternative to our envelope giving system, the Pre-Authorized Giving plan is 
always available, where you can make a monthly contribution directly through your bank account. Do you 
collect Air Miles, Aeroplan, or other rewards on your Credit Card? Why not consider our newest form of 
Sunday giving through the DONATE NOW program, facilitated by the Archdiocese of Toronto. Please visit 
http://community.archtoronto.org to sign up, or call the Newman Centre office at 416-979-2468 x.221. For 
all three methods of Sunday giving at Newman, please remember that all of our Special Collections (e.g. 
Maintenance Fund, ShareLife, etc.) are not included, rather specific envelopes are placed in the pews in 
advance of these 2nd collections.  

wŜƎƛǎ /ƻƭƭŜƎŜ CƛƭƳ {ŜǊƛŜǎΥ ά¢ƘŜ IƛŘŘŜƴ wƻƻǘǎ ƻŦ [ƻǾŜέΦ .ŜƎƛƴǎ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мп ς 7 to 9 p.m. Regis College, 100 
Wellesley St. W. A series of eight evenings to help you deepen your spiritual life. Small group discussion 
ƭŜŘ ōȅ WƻƘƴ hΩ.ǊƛŜƴΣ {WΦ /ƻƴǘƛƴǳŜǎ ƻƴ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅǎ ŦƻǊ ŜƛƎƘǘ ǿŜŜƪǎ ǳƴǘƛƭ aŀǊŎƘ ммΦ CǊŜŜΦ CƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ 
information and to pre-register, please visit www.RegisCollege.ca/Film or call 416-922-5474 ext. 221.  

Theology On Tap East ς New Evangelization: Pope Francis Style. January 22 ς 7 to 9 p.m. The Bear A 
Firkin Pub, 1294 Kingston Rd., Pickering. The Office of Catholic Youth and Faith Connections invite young 
adults (19-39) for an evening of thought-provoking theological discussion in a relaxed setting, with special 
guests: Cheridan Sanders & Sebastian Gomes from Salt & Light Catholic Media. Cheridan and Sebastian 
ǿƛƭƭ ǎǇŜŀƪ ŀōƻǳǘ tƻǇŜ CǊŀƴŎƛǎΩ ǎǘȅƭŜ ƻŦ ŜǾŀƴƎŜƭƛȊƛƴƎ άƎƻ ŀƴŘ ƳŀƪŜ ŀ ƳŜǎǎέ ŀƴŘ ǿƛƭƭ ŘƛǎǎŜŎǘ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ 
ǘƘŜƳŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ Ƙƛǎ ŀǇƻǎǘƻƭƛŎ ŜȄƘƻǊǘŀǘƛƻƴ ά9ǾŀƴƎŜƭƛƛ DŀǳŘƛǳƳ ς ¢ƘŜ DƻǎǇŜƭ ƻŦ WƻȅΦέ aǳƴŎƘƛŜǎ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜŘΦ /ŀǎƘ 
bar. Come and bring a friend! RSVP appreciated. For more information: 416-599-7676.  

OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS 

http://community.archtoronto.org/
http://www.regiscollege.ca/Film
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your full name, email address and mailing address with your offering and put in the basket on Sunday. 
Your new envelope number will be linked with your giving file at the office, thus linking your donation 
history at Newman. Please note: your existing envelope number will no longer be assigned to you in the 
new year, thus it is important that your name and address are written on your first 3 envelopes in order to 
ensure proper credit. For pre-authorized giving donors, please also continue to pick up a box of envelopes, 
if you wish to include your blank envelope in the basket symbolizing your weekly gift to the parish.  
 This year we are very grateful to Marcel Haber of Haber Envelopes for providing these donation 
envelopes free of charge. An alternative to our envelope giving system, the Pre-Authorized Giving plan is 
always available, where you can make a monthly contribution directly through your bank account. Do you 
collect Air Miles, Aeroplan, or other rewards on your Credit Card? Why not consider our newest form of 
Sunday giving through the DONATE NOW program, facilitated by the Archdiocese of Toronto. Please visit 
http://community.archtoronto.org to sign up, or call the Newman Centre office at 416-979-2468 x.221. For 
all three methods of Sunday giving at Newman, please remember that all of our Special Collections (e.g. 
Maintenance Fund, ShareLife, etc.) are not included, rather specific envelopes are placed in the pews in 
advance of these 2nd collections.  

Bioethics Lecture (Dec. 8) 

Newman Catholic Students Club Skating 
(Dec. 8) 

Chapel Decorating (Dec. 20) 
Rise Up Conference (Dec. 28 - Jan. 1) 

http://community.archtoronto.org/

